
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 19, 2015 
 

Item 29, Report No. 20, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on May 19, 2015. 
 
 
 
29 NEW BUSINESS- REQUEST FOR A REPORT 
 WITH RESPECT TO PROPERTY ON THE EAST SIDE OF 
 KEELE STREET IN THE VICINITY OF TESTON ROAD 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That staff provide a report with regard to the soil stock pile located on the east side of 

Keele Street in the vicinity of Teston Road, detailing the authority responsible for issuing 
the permit, the conditions governing its operation and the long term management plan; 
and 

 
2) That the report be provided to the Committee of the Whole meeting of June 2, 2015. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Regional Councillor Ferri. 
 
 


